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Activities for the Golden Anniversary geared toward unity

April-June 2019

Canrying the theme “NEA@50: One with ECs and MCOs for Sustainable Rural
Development,” the Golden Anniversary celebration highlights the solid partnership of
NEA and the Electric Cooperatives in the past five decades.

Preparations for a series of activities and initiatives were undertaken to commemorate
the significant event.

NEA Boot Camp Boot Camp on April 12-13, 2019 at Boso-

Boso Highland Resort and Hotel at Sitio
Cabading, Barangay San Jose, Antipolo City,
Rizal. Some 260 officials and employees
participated in the said activity.

Different teambulding activities which
include Tower Building, Friendship Bond,
Marble Connections, Team Walk, Brain
Twisting, and Ropes and Obstacle Course
were facilitated by the League of Leadership
Training and Adventures, Inc.

Solidarity Run

On May 1, 2019, a nationwide NEA-EC-
MCO Solidarity Run dubbed as “Run for
Light ” was held.

This was a run for cause simultaneously
held in different Electric Cooperatives (ECs)
nationwide with One EC Network Foundation
as one of its beneficiaries.

To foster camaraderie and enhance
teamwork and professional
relationships, NEA held the 2019
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Mandatory Drug Test

To ensure a drug-free work environment, a
total of 306 NEA officials and employees led
by Administrator Edgardo R. Masongsong,
underwent the mandatory drug testing. This
was the second year of implementation
by NEA to comply with the directive of the §
Civil Service Commission (CSC) under
Memorndum Circular No. 13, s.2017.

NEA tapped the services of CCREM Drug
Test Laboratory, a duly authorized health
agency and accredited by the Department of Health (DOH) to administer said
procedure.

Vaccine Administration Yearly, NEA, throughthe Human Resource

and Administration Department, assisted
employees for their health requirements
through procurement of affordable and
safe vaccines and administration of the
same to the employees.

On June 8, 2019, a total of 132
employees and their dependents
underwent flu, pneumococcal and
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In the second quarter of 2018, another
batch of retirees were given tribute for
their substantial contributions in the Rural
Electrification Program (REP).

This initiative is part of NEA’s Salamat
NEAn, Mabuhay Ka! Program which honors
officials and employees who are separated
from the government service, either on
optional or mandatory retirement.

For the period, a total of six NEA officials
and employees were recognized in a simple
ceremony during the regular Monday HESA
assemblies.

They were Felipe B. Radin of MCSO, Lucilyn
S. Cardano of AMGD, Nixon R. Bautista
and Herconida T. Lazaro of ECAD, Rhodora
C. Delos Reyes and Renato L. Subijano of
ITCSD.

Honorees were given a plaque of
appreciation/recognition. Copies of their
201 files were also given to them as simple
mementos for their service from the
government. Hi##




